Due to the current snow storm and related outages in Little Rock, The WPP is CANCELLED for this WPP Week!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Also importantly, the members of EMS Apps group in Little Rock do not have access to their servers due to a snow storm and related power outages.  This means that Weekly Operations will not have the necessary transmission topology data to model the WPP this week.  We (Potomac Economics, MISO, and Entergy) do not see how it would be possible to proceed.
